

April 12, 2020

Dear SFXP Families,

I wish you all a healthy and blessed Easter.

Please find below this week's important information:

- 1. The grade portal is updated by 8:00 A.M. every Monday. Parents and students should check the portal regularly, especially during distance learning. This will alert you if assignments were not received by teachers. If log-on assistance is needed, please let me know, and I will send you directions.
- 2. The following links are provided by Mrs. Warms for those parents and students who may need tutorials on Google Classroom:

Google Classroom for Students and Parent - https://youtu.be/xfgqtCi7hdo

Google Classroom - Turning in Assignments - https://youtu.be/-lrTEup2wDQ

Google Classroom - How to Use Google Classroom as a Student

- https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xaDECcziQ1k

Google Classroom - Parents Guide to Google Classroom 2020 - https://youtu.be/2Iowi-gmbys

- 3. Parents of Grade 7 students who paid for a field trip to Wellfleet in the fall will receive a refund of \$55.00 this week. The trip had to be rescheduled due to poor weather conditions and now will not happen this academic year.
- 4. Parents of Grade 8 students received two forms via email from me this week: a diploma form and a class t-shirt form. Please return both forms via email by Wednesday, April 15. Thank you.
- 5. We invite you to join us for Mass on Tuesday, at 10:00 A.M. Father Michael Fitzpatrick will be celebrating Mass for our school. This will be a live broadcast, and a link will be provided via Google Classrooms and through our social media accounts.
- 6. April vacation is the week of April 20.

I continue to be grateful for your kindness and patience as we continue on this distance-learning journey together. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Kelley

Middle School Principal

Mrs. Elizabeth Kelley

(bkelley@sfxp.org)